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Interlegal Marketing Committee (“MC”) Minutes
 August 10th, 2020 – 08h30 EST/14h30 CEST
Conf. Call – www.zoom.us 
OneDrive – Marketing Committee : https://bit.ly/39fIQHf
Present

Frédéric Letendre (Chair), William Blum,  Uday Ahlawat, Alexandre Dupont, Ramon Bado, Emmanuel Reveillaud
In Attendance
Colin Russell (Officer), Rosanne Bourque
Apologies

Özlem Kurt, João Paulo Menezes Falcão, Gabriele Brand-Ogris
1. Welcome / Quorum

2. Notes of the Previous Meeting

Agreed without further comment.

3. Website/Social Media/SEO
Rosanne briefly talked about performance:


a. Social media: Most relevant indicators are increasing on all platforms. Members of the week are performing really well and posts on members’ LinkedIn through Hootsuite seem to attract a lot of interactions. 
b. Website and SEO: Rosanne and Frédéric presented a proposal to migrate our website to Wordpress with the help of MintLogix for free. According to them, this platform will be much easier to use. This proposition was accepted by the MC. With this activity the current engagement with MintLogix is completed.
c. Newsletter: We will send one in September that will showcase recent content and news about our members. If anyone has any further ideas for content, please inform Frédéric or Rosanne.
4. New member in Dubai


The new process for onboarding new members is going well. Rosanne and Frédéric had a call with Wassim and Samer to explain to them how Hootsuite, Whatsapp, the website and our social media works. Rosanne had a few calls with Wassim since then in order to help him create his member profile on the website. She is still waiting for their Linkedin access to add them to Hootsuite. 

5. General meeting in November



The MC agreed that we should keep using Zoom for our next meeting as the technical aspects were positive as well as the voting process. The MC also had positive feedback from the members. It is also great to see each other’s faces. 

The MC also thinks it could be interesting to organize a conference before the GA.
This will be discussed in the next Executive Committee meeting and Colin will liaise with Rosanne and Frédéric.
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New members developpement: Colin receives occasional enquiries. We have an application from Montenegro. They will probably be present at the next General Meeting.
7. Case studies and Chambers application: We have more up to date case studies  for our Chambers application than we have on the website. The MC worries that some of the case studies were there for too long. Colin will share some of these with Rosanne. Otherwise we have no update on the outcome of our latest submission.
8. Referral register: Colin sent a reminder to use the register because we miss a lot of collaborations and Rosanne would like  to use it as a marketing tool. We need to send frequent reminders about this tool on the website.
9. Varia

a. Regional meeting : The feedback was positive for the last meetings. Members told the MC  that it was interesting and useful. The MC  would want to organize other regional meetings at the end of September and other meetings in November per expertise. 

b. Interlegal podcast: Frédéric and YULEX are producing podcasts with a production team. YULEX is going to observe how the collaboration is going and, in a year, or less, we could produce an Interlegal podcast. We could create content in English and other languages.
10. Next Meeting : Originally 14th September but now moved to Monday 12th October via Zoom


